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Dear Parents, 
 

MONEY INTO SCHOOL 
 

All payments and bookings for dinner money, Breakfast Club and Woodpeckers MUST be made 
on MONDAY 18TH JULY. 

 
Please could all sponsor money also be returned to school for Monday 18th July at the very latest 
so that we can count and bank this before the end of the school year. 
 

MENU CHANGE 
Thursday 21st July lunch menu will now be chicken burger in a bun with chips along with salad 
and vegetable batons followed by an ice lolly. 
 

WATERING ROTA 
Our school garden has thrived this year and the children have been very proud of the produce 
they have grown as a result of their hard work. Please could we enlist your help with continuing 
this good work over the summer break by signing up for the watering rota. A timetable of 
available slots has been stuck on my office door for you to sign up to for the days you will be able 
to pop along and water the garden.  
 

SPORTS DAY 
I am sure that you will agree that our Sports Day this year was fantastic! I would like to thank all 
of the staff for their hard work in making this day such a success for our children. In particular I 
would like to thank Mrs Bolton in her role as PE and Sports Coordinator for her hard work and 
exceptional organisation in making this one of our best ever Sports Days. We have received a 
number of positive comments and thanks from parents, which we really value and appreciate. 
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Thanks must also go to our PTA who worked so hard to provide refreshments throughout the day 
and then for the Summer Fete at the end of the day, which was a great success. A total of £860 
was raised, which is a great achievement and will go towards resources for the children. 
 

OPEN AIR CONCERT 
On the last day of term, Thursday 21st July, we will hold our open air concert on the school field. 
We will provide some chairs and benches but please do bring along your own seats and blankets 
to sit on too. 
 
If you will be attending the concert and do not wish your child to travel home on the school bus 
on Thursday please could you let Ms Ryan know as soon as possible. 
 

FOREST SCHOOLS 
Just a reminder for children in Willow Class and Acorn Class that I will be taking both classes into 
Frithy Woods for a Forest School session on Wednesday afternoon. Please send your child to 
school in suitable outdoor clothing that covers arms and legs along with suitable outdoor 
footwear. In the summer, the tree canopy does make the woods a shady and cool place so please 
send your child with a jumper too.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Clare Lamb 
Headteacher 
 


